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I am writing in support of LD 115. I am a Portland resident very concerned about the 
environmental impacts of the megayachts that frequent the coast of Maine. The 
impact fees provided for in this LD are a good first step in addressing the climate 
impacts of these visits. I urge you to vote ‘ought to pass’ on this bill. Thank you.


